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My name is Qin Li, My address is 802-2355 Madison Avenue, Burnaby, B.C. VSC0B3. |
am emailing you regarding 2300 Madison Avenue and BC Hydro 165 Right-of-way. I strongly
disagree with the proposed bylaw.

The traffic problem is a serious issue and concern if more people are coming to our
neighborhood. Traffic congestion might cause more traffic accidents, and we want and deserve
a SAFE and HEALTHY neighborhood.
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